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April 1, 2021

Dear Patients:

     It has been my privilege to provide your dental care for the past 36 
years. The trust and confidence you have placed in our office has been 
greatly appreciated and will always be one of my life’s most gratifying 
accomplishments.
     I founded “Implant & General Dentistry of Northern Colorado” and 
started practice in 1985. As our practice grew, I was honored to invite 
Dr. Nicole Ferrara to join my practice in 2001. Then, in one of life’s 
proudest moments as a parent, we invited my son, Dr. Theo, to join 
our practice in 2008. Most recently, our longtime friend and colleague, 
Dr. Ryan Olson, joined our practice in 2020.
     I am retiring from dentistry in June 2021. However, I am absolutely 
thrilled to say that Drs. Nicole, Theo and Ryan will continue to carry 
on our IGDNC “mission” to provide the same highest quality of 
dental care available. Our amazing “world-class” staff will continue to 
assist our doctors in providing compassionate care for you and your 
families.
     So, what’s next??? My wife, Eileen, and I plan to spend more time 
with our 3 children’s families and our 6 wonderful grandchildren: 
Ellen, Greyson, Wynnie, Sloan, Fiona and Stevie. Needless to say, there 
are plans in the making for a few wild “Papa & Honey” adventures 
with these kiddos!
     Again, I want to sincerely thank you for allowing me and my team 
to care for you over these years. I have been truly blessed and honored.

With Warm Regards,

Ted E. Mioduski, Jr., D.D.S.


